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Comments: As a hunter and mountain biker, I am against opening non motorized trails up to ebike use.

Enforcement of wattage limitations is practically impossible and the safety concerns are too great. I would

support opening them only to ebike riders with documented disabilities that affect their ability to ride a 100%

human powered bicycle, and to hunters engaged in a hunting (as opposed to just scouting) trip,  but I just don't

see how either of those would be enforceable. 


